
 

Stihl has issued a recall of the above models over a potential fire risk. 

Problem 

 The fuel line can leak, posing fire and burn hazards. 

Details 

MS 461 - Z  

GS 461 - Z  

 

machine serial numbers between #173 092 800 - #181 993 952.  

 

What to do 

Stop using the recalled chainsaws and return them to an authorized STIHL dealer for a free 

inspection and free repair. 

 

Contact 

Sthil Limited 

info@stihl.co.nz 

http://www.stihl.co.nz/ 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Stihl MS 461 and GS 461 chainsaws 
 

Date issued:  29 March 2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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